
 

 

 

 
 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

 

The City of Norfolk is requesting written proposals from qualified engineering firms 

to provide professional energy consulting services to assist the City in structuring and 

negotiating a new Professional Retail Operations Agreement with Nebraska Public 

Power District, NPPD, and other consulting services related retail operations 

structures outside of NPPD, to energy conservation, micro grid development, and 

alternative energy development.  Proposals may be mailed or delivered to the City 

Clerks office at Norfolk City Hall, 309 N. 5th Street, Norfolk, Nebraska 68701 or 

electronically to ksvitak@norfolkne.gov  until 2:00 pm (CST) on October 26, 2023.  

Interested firms may obtain criteria and project description and information from 

Steven Rames at srames@norfolkne.gov.   

 

The City reserves the right to reject any or all submittals or any portion thereof, and to 

waive informalities in any proposal. 

 

By order of the Mayor and City Council this 18th day of September, 2023. 

 

 

Brianna Duerst 

City Clerk 

 

Publish (October 6, 13, 20, 2023) 

1 P.O.P. 
 


